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July Prayer Letter 
             
 Mega voice audio Bible: 

 
 

 
                                                       Family update: 

      ----   

          Ministry update: 

 
 

Prayer Requests: 
- Pray for the preparations for the church plant at Zinguedesse 
- Pray for those who recently got saved and are just beginning 

their Christian walk  

This is Paul.  Paul got an infection in his 
eyes in 2010 and has been completely blind 
ever since.  More than 2 years ago, when I first 
met Paul, he told me one of the hardest things 
about being blind was being unable to read the 
Bible and unable to go to church without 
someone to take him.  I promised to try and 
find an audio Bible that he could use despite his 
disability and finally this week I was able to 
fulfill that promise.  I can’t tell you how excited 
he was to once again have the word of God that 
he could listen to on his own.  Thank you so 
much to those who gave to make this possible.   

Since our last update, we have signed a 
rental contract for a house that is much closer 
to the area that we will be starting a church.  We 
had a lot of trouble finding a house and we had 
several houses fall through at the last minute 
forcing us to start completely over searching. 
But finally, we have what I believe to be the 
perfect house for our family.  The work to get it 
ready is moving quickly and we plan to make 
the move within the next week or two.  Please 
pray the move goes smoothly and quickly.  

We have seen several people saved 
in the last few weeks.  One of them is 
Abadou who accepted Christ after 
receiving a tract from Nate Wilkerson and 
asking questions about how to get saved.  
We were able to get his phone number 
and meet him later where he accepted 
Christ as his Savior.  I was able to pick him 
up and show him a church that he can 
attend where he can be discipled.    


